DEPARTMENT OF EXTERNAL AFFAIRS
MINISTERE DES AFFAIRES EXTERIEURES

communiqueé

& March 6, 1986.

CLARK-SHULTZ MEETING IN WASHINGTON
ON MARCH 7

The Secretary of State for External
Affairs, the Right Honourable Joe Clark,
announced today that he will meet Friday,
March 7, in Washington, D.C. with
United States Secretary of State George Shultz
to prepare for the Washington Summit meeting
on March 18-19 between Prime Minister Mulroney

and President Reagan.
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